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1/2:   Welcome Back from Winter Break 
1/3:   PTA Meeting 
1/12:  Goodies with Grands PTA Event 
1/15:  Schools Closed for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
1/16:  Cycle 3 of intervention begins
1/19:  3rd Grade Trip to the Franklin Institute
1/22 & 1/29:  Assemblies at both schools: The Cedar Run Wildlife Refuge will 
visit and will present Hunters in the Sky.
1/26:  PTA Nerf Family Night  

Our teachers will administer various assessments throughout the month of 
January to evaluate student progress (Math, Reading, and Writing).  If you have 
any questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher.  Progress reports will be 
available to parents on 2/5/24.

Our menu for breakfast & lunch is posted on our school website, 
www.runnemedeschools.org

Are you or someone you know a multilingual learner?  
Check out this presentation that can be used to learn English.  

Social Emotional Learning Topic for January:  Social Awareness
The ability to understand perspectives and empathize with others.  

For those of you that were interested in our parent event in December 
but were unable to attend, check out our presentation that will provide 

more information and resources about social-emotional learning.  

January’s Theme:
One Team One Dream

http://www.runnemedeschools.org
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1W7hyjsPnUErJOk9YJZkRAUZBX57zfSFWVgOsxJ8odtw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1tqeAgO0SLvwcXKOM6aHQARJ1fmRwZ5cuJ89TfYE536w/edit?usp=sharing

